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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week was our Christmas Fayre. A big thank you to everyone who came and supported it. It 

was lovely to see so many children, parents and grandparents, and it was lovely to watch 

everyone having fun playing the games on the stalls. With all of your support, we have managed 

to raise £887.50. This is a wonderful amount which will go towards resources for children to use 

in school. Thank you. 

Also, this week our reception children went on their trip to watch ‘The Snowflake’ at the Rep in 

Birmingham. They had a wonderful time and really enjoyed the performance. What a magical 

experience they have all had! 

A big thank you to our Pre-School children for their wonderful performance of the Nativity this 

week. They all did a brilliant job getting up on stage and singing beautifully and saying their 

words. Thank you to Mrs Randle and her staff for preparing the children so well. I hope all 

parent/grandparents who came and watched enjoyed it too! 

Well done to our cook, Mr Kalambayi, and all of the Kitchen staff for a delicious Christmas dinner 

this week. They all did a fantastic job ensuring everyone had a hot, tasty lunch. Thank you! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

December    

Reception Nativity – Tues 17th 2pm 

(Doors open at 1.30pm) 

KS1 Christmas Performance – Wed 

18th at 2pm (Doors open at 1.30pm)    

& 6pm (Doors open at 5.30pm) 

Children’s Christmas Party – Thurs 

19th (Children come to school dressed 

in their party clothes – no food please) 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 20th 

(School trousers/skirts + jumper) 

Carols on the Playground – Fri 20th 

Foundation Stage & KS1 start at 

1.30pm & KS2 start at 1.45pm  

Last Day of term – Fri 20th School 

School finishes at 2pm 

   Jan 6th – INSET Day – School 

Closed. School open on Jan 7th  
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Madeleine, Kairi, Sophie & Ella all enjoying learning 
Japanese with Mr Lees this term. What a great experience 

they have had. Well done!  

House Points – This week’s winners are: Fire! 

Air 

755 

Water 

666 

Fire 

776 Earth 

660 

Attendance this Week 

Class RB – 96%                                 

Class RL – 97%                             

Class 1B – 93%                                            

Class 1/2F – 97%                                           

Class 2T – 95%                                             

Class 3H – 90%                                          

Class 3/4L – 98%                                          

Class 4N – 89%                                                

Class 5B – 98%                                        

Class 5/6K – 97%                                        

Class 6B – 88% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 94%                                           

Well done to classes 3/4L & 5B for             

a fantastic 98% attendance 

this week! 
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Class 4N Music Assembly 
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Well done to everyone in Class 4N for a 

wonderful violin assembly. It was lovely 

to see how much they have all learnt in 

a short space of time. Well done 

everyone!  
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